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Comments: It is important to reduce the number of domestic ruminants on this planet! Cattle grazing on private

land in small numbers can actually enhance the soil, but large numbers on public land is a poor choice. Cattle for

meat &amp; dairy cows waste water, creates pollution and even increases climate change with methane. Allow

our parks and wilderness land to be used this way benefits no one but ranchers. Those responsible for land

management must adapt to the strain of human populations and realize traditional use of our precious natural

resources are out of date and out of step with the current needs of our communities. 


